March 6, 1997

Clint Bradford
ATTENTION to Details
5085 Trail Canyon Road
Mira Loma, CA 91752
Dear Mr. Bradford:

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the Assassination Records Review Board’s FY 1996
report.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan
Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer

Enclosure



